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NOTICE: Chicago Phone Service Interruption

December 8, 2020

Dear Business Partner,

We are currently experiencing phone service 
interruptions at our 950 Supreme Drive building in 
Bensenville, IL. Due to this service disruption, our 
team is not able to receive phone calls at this time. 
We expect service to be restored by end of day. 

Please contact our Bensenville office by email at 
importsh245@stgusa.com or visit our website at 
www.stgusa.com for shipment status.
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